
COMMUNITY CENTER  
PUBLIC FORUM 

 
 

The Community Center Ad Hoc Committee is sponsoring its 3rd and final public 
forum to discuss the possibilities for a new community center in  
Windham.   Harriman, a design and engineering firm based in Auburn, Maine, is 
assisting in this effort. They will  summarize input gathered from the 2nd  
forum in December, discuss probable construction costs, demonstrate revenue  
potential and introduce a final all-purpose concept that would meet the needs 
of our community.  
 

Please join us in person or on Facebook Live and have a voice in  

Windham’s future!                                                         

Light refreshments and door prizes! 

FMI: 892-1905 

Monday, MARCH 25, 2019 | 6:00 – 7:30 pm 

Windham town hall  - GYM 


